Pets Are Wonderful Support
April 25, 2014

Dorothy Graham

Graham Family Foundation
544 61% Street

Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of our clients and their beloved companion animals, thank you for your generous
grant of $20,000 received on April 24, 2014. We are truly grateful for our ongoing partnership
with the Graham Family Foundation. Your willingness to sustain our programs and services
helps make sure low-income seniors are never separated from their pets just when they need
them the most.

Your gift of $20,000 will be designated for Senior Program Services, specifically:

e Animal Food Bank - $10,000
e Vet Vouchers - $10,000

Thank you again for investing in our organization, our low-income senior clients and their
companion animals. Your contribution will help us make a huge difference in their lives, and
together we are making our community a better place to live.

With hope,
ke 2
Kevin Kosik

President and CEO
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